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From: Sheri Wahrgren

Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2015 11:11 AM

To: - Mark Becktel; TJ Sullivan

Subject: Re: Downtown URA "

Attachments: IMAGE jpeg; IMAGE jpeg; IMAGE jpeg; IMAGE.jpeg; Wahrgren, Sheri.vcf

Hi T.J. we look forward to meéting with you. Please let me know if any of the following meeting options work for you;

Tuesday, November 3, 9:30 a.m. or 1:30 p.m.
Wednesday, November 4, 1:30 p.m.

If you can provide information on the location of the your new building it would be appreciated.
Thank you, Sheri

Sheri Wahrgren -
Downtown Revitalization Manager
Urban Development Department
City of Salem

350 Commercial St. NE

Salem, OR 97301

‘503.540.2495
www.cityofsalem.net

>>> TJ Sullivan -<-tj@huggins.com> 10/28/2015 9:59 AM >>>
Hi Mark & Sheri,

I am closing on property in the North Block and will hopefully be breaking ground on new building in May of 2016 with
a completion date of May 2017. Would you two have time next week to meet with me and talk about if any urban
renewal funds would be available for this project?

Thanks,

T.J. Sullivan

503-585-2211 phone

888-363-0908 fax

Have you done business with us? Please leave us an honest review of our services at the link below:
http://huggins.whirlocal.com

Please note: This message may contain confidential and/or proprietary information, and is intended for the
person/entity to whom it was originally addressed. Any review by persons or entities other than the intended recipient,
or the retransmission of this information is prohibited.



